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I am an out of state patient that relies solely on the Maine medical program, for all my
medicinal needs. I recently have made the decision to switch to sungrown products 
when available. I am strongly in favor of this bill, as I firmly believe that sungrown 
cannabis produces the best medicine, while reducing the strain on the grid, and 
keeping the cost to patients down.


